
 

 
 

 

 

July 27, 2021 

 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 

I pray this letter finds you well. The ministry continues here in 

Honduras. Since more people have been vaccinated, we have had 

visitors come to the services. We were also able to stir the baptismal 

waters and had some baptisms.  

We were able to finish the roof on the church in Campamento. A very 

special thanks goes to New Heights Baptist Church in Tulsa, 

Oklahoma, for their tremendous financial help in finishing this project. 

Although the church building still needs a lot of improvement, we have 

made a lot of progress. Some money for the floor has already come 

in, for which we are grateful.   

Earlier this month, we had the joy of having our oldest son visit after 

finishing his freshman year at Bible college. Our second son Gerson 

went back with him to start Bible College this fall. Please pray that 

the Lord provides him with a job and vehicle to get to and from work. 

If any of you out there have a vehicle that you would be willing to sell 

at a good price, please let me know. Gerson loves the Lord, sings, 

plays the guitar, and wants to serve the Lord through music.   

Thank you for your prayer and financial support. May God bless you 

and continue to use you.  

Truly, 

 

Osmin Gutierrez 

 


